
 Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children have been busily rehearsing for our whole school Christmas production and we are excited to begin 
filming this next week.  If you haven’t already returned your consent form for the Christmas Production DVD, then 
please do so as soon as possible as the deadline is tomorrow and if the consent form has not been returned then they 
will not be able to take part.   

As we approach the end of term, we know that a lot of children will want to send Christmas cards to their teachers 
and friends.  We have discussed how this can be done in a Covid-secure way and have decided that this year the 
children will only be able to send cards to the children and adults in their class bubble.   Could we please ask that for 
all cards to be sent into school by next Friday, so that they can be quarantined over the weekend before being handed 
out to the children in the last week of term.  Thank you for your co-operation with this. 

Finally, can I please just remind you that the one system at the beginning and end of school is in still in operation and 
will be for the foreseeable future.  Can I please therefore ask that you follow this system at all times so that we can 
ensure the safety of the whole school community. 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 
Headteacher  

3rd December 2020 

 Diary dates  
11/12/2020 Bags2school (bags to be 
dropped off at the Pavilion)  

16/12/2020 Christmas Stories afternoon  

17/12/2020 Whole school Christmas 
lunch 

17/12/2020 Christmas Party Day (non 
uniform)  

17/12/2020 Last day of term  

04/01/2021 First day back of Term 3 

The PTFA have organised a Bags2school  collection for Friday 11th December.   

Please note that due to the current situation, the bags will need to be delivered to the 
Pavilion on that morning.  We are unable to accept bags at school.  Many thanks for 
your support.  

PTFA Christmas Raffle  
Thank you so much for your support 

in buying raffle tickets. Please 
return the stubs and monies in an 
envelope marked PTFA Raffle.  

Tea-towels  
These are selling like hot cakes and 
only a few left! If you would like to 
order one please return your form 
and money in an envelope marked 

PTFA Tea towels  

Year 5 have written about Katherine Johnson’s biography.   

Did you know Katherine was asked to check the calculations of 
the first physical computers at NASA? 

Huge thank you to Kellie’s Cookies 
for donating the delicious hot 

chocolate cakes on Friday and to the 
PTFA for organising this special 

treat!  

 

We held our first birthday party for 
the children with birthdays in 

September, October and November. 
We will be celebrating the last 

Friday in every month for future 
birthdays!  

Please activate Parentpay to keep up to date with 
communications. ParentPay will be replacing parent 
hub soon. Please contact the office should you 
require another parent activation letter. 

 


